
IMPORTANT 
 

     
 

CITY OF PHILADELPHIA 
STREETS DEPARTMENT 
SANITATION DIVISION 

 

ALL RESIDENTS: 
100 block of Tulpehocken St. (even side) 

  
Effective Thursday, January 9, 2020 your trash and recycling collections will be picked 

up in front (curbside) of your property. The change is necessary due to the condition of 

the driveway including overgrown brush and low hanging wires that makes it difficult for 

trucks to navigate while driving.  
 

 
By utilizing the following tips, you help keep the City clean: 
 

Set out materials no earlier than 7:00 pm the night before collection day and no later 

than 7:00 AM the day of collection from April 1 through September 30. Trash and 

recycling should be set out between 5:00 PM the night before and 7:00 AM the day of 

collection at your regularly authorized pickup site from October 1 through March 31. 

 
Set out for collection a maximum of either four (4) metal or other non-corrodible containers 
(no larger than 32 gallons) having a tight-fitting lid or eight (8) leak-proof bags (no larger 
than 30 inches x 37 inches). 
 
Cardboard boxes may never be used as containers for trash or recycling.  They should be 
flattened and stacked (no more than four feet long and two feet thick) and set out with 
recyclables. 
 
Wood scraps and other loose items no more than four feet long and two feet thick should 
be loose, untied, and cut in pieces small enough to fit in a trash receptacle for set out. 
  

  

 

For additional information, please contact 311 or visit www.philadelphiastreets.com. 
 

Carlton Williams       Keith Warren 

Streets Commissioner      Deputy Commissioner, Sanitation 

http://www.philadelphiastreets.com/

